
 
 

 

Transition Year RSE  

Dear Parent / Guardian  

This term we are delivering our Relationships & Sexuality (RSE) program to Transition Year students.  

We are delighted to have secured a place on the ‘Debunking the Myths' workshop facilitated by the 

Science Foundation of Ireland.  

The workshop will take place online in school 1pm to 3pm on December 12th  It is an online interactive 

program so all students will be participating in school. Students will be using their mobile phones during 

this workshop so ensure your students brings their phone to school that day.  

Four experts (clinicians from Beaumont Hospital, Rotunda Hospital, and the Royal College of Surgeons) 

cover topics such as Contraception, STIs, Sex positivity etc. It is entirely interactive with panellists from 

all hospitals available to answer questions in real time. You can read more about the initiative here 

https://debunkingthemyths.ie/ 

The workshop is funded by Science Foundation Ireland in association with the Royal College of Surgeons, 

Ireland and the Rotunda Hospital and so is free of charge for all participating schools. 

Your son / daughter may wish to talk about these topics at home and you are best placed to address any 

concerns they may have.  

With kind regards, 

 

________________________ 

Ms. Theresa Payne School Guidance Counsellor 

Ms. Nicola Sheridan School Guidance Counsellor 
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